
Cub Scout Roundtable 
           On-Line
Monthly Ceremony Feature

 
Cub Scout Responsibility

Opening Ceremony

This ceremony is intended to be conducted as an opening ceremony for a Pack Meeting, 
and it is intended to help Cub Scouts develop an understanding of  Respect and Citizenship. 
It can be conducted by the Cubmaster assisted by the Pack Den Leaders,  but this ceremony 
is should to be conducted by the Cub Scouts of the Pack.  

Cub Scout Leader:  This first candle represents the Spirit of Cub Scouting - a light 
that helps to guide us on our journey along the Cub Scout 
Trail

Cub Scout 1:   As Cub Scouts we must be Responsible to always remember 
our Duty to God (light the first candle) 

Cub Scout 2: As Cub Scouts we must be Responsible to always remember 
our Duty to Others and Our Country (light the second 
candle)

Cub Scout 3: As Cub Scouts we must be Responsible to always remember 
our Duty to Ourselves (light the third candle)

All Cub Scouts: Please join us in demonstrating our Responsibility to Our 
Country by saluting our flag.  
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